1. Int. Touareg-Freunde Treffen 03.09. - 05.09.2004

Beitrag von "Der_Schwager_BE" vom 6. September 2004 um 21:32

Hello guyz!

first of all I would like to thank you for the great day we have all had. Eric I agree with everybody for the quality of this first International meeting, it was a B-I-G success

furthermore, I would also like to thank all the participant and the great atmosphere that we have had during the weekend.

finally, I would like to underline the high quality of Pit's photos, a M-A-S-T-E-R-P-I-E-C-E

please keep on this way!

Pierre-Philippe alias Der Schwager (von Stef)